
T106-231 - TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
VARIOUS ROADS, PONTYPRIDD 
 
 

 SECTIONS OF ROADS OR PARTS THEREOF TO BE CLOSED: 

Closure 1: Mill Street, from its junction with Rhondda Road, South eastwards 
for a distance of 225m.  Pontypridd inner relief road from its junction 
with Sardis Road for a distance of 100m.   

Alternative 
Route: 

From the western side of the closure, proceed via Rhondda Road to 
the eastern side of the closure 

Closure 2: Mill Street, from its junction with Rhondda Road, South eastwards 
for a distance of 260m.  Pontypridd inner relief road from its junction 
with Sardis Road for a distance of 100m.  Sardis Road (Westbound) 
from its junction with Mill Street, southwards for 84m 
 

Alternative 
Route: 

From the western side of the closure, proceed via Rhondda Road, 
Gelliwastad Road, Morgan Street, Bridge Street, Bridge Street 
Roundabout, Bridge Street, Morgan Street, Gelliwastad Road, 
Sardis Road, A4058 Broadway, the A4058 Cross Valley Link Road, 
A470 Roundabout, the A4058 Cross Valley Link Road, A4058 
Broadway, and Sardis Road to the eastern side of the closure. 
 

Required 
by: 

NM Group, Nunn Close,  
The County Estate,  
Huthwaite,  
Sutton-In-Ashfield, 
 Nottinghamshire  
NG17 2HW 

 
Colin Evans 
colin.evans@northmid.co.uk 
 

01623 515008 

Reason: Highway Works 
 
                                                                                                                             

Duration: Sunday closures from 0730 hours to 2300 hours, and/or overnight 
closures from 0030 hours to 0600 hours on any day of the week, as 
and when necessary from 2nd July 2017 to 31st October 2017 or 
until the works are complete.  
 
Signing will be placed on site 7 days prior to closures to inform the 
public which sections of road will be affected and when the closures 
will be in operation  
 
NB: Access will be maintained for Buses and emergency 
services vehicles for closures taking place on a Sunday 
 



Access will NOT be maintained for Buses and emergency 
services vehicles for overnight closures 
 
Access will NOT be maintained for pedestrians 

 


